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January 16, 2019 

 
Nina Ruiz 
El Paso County Development Services Department 
DSDcomments@elpasoco.com 
 

RE: Ellicott Town Center (Filing No. 1) Final Plat Extension Review 
 Sections 14 & 15, T14S, R63W, 6th P.M. 

 Water Division 2, Water District 10 
 Upper Black Squirrel Creek Designated Basin 
 
Dear Ms. Ruiz: 
 
We have reviewed your January 22, 2019 submittal concerning the above referenced proposal 
for the development of 64.21 acres into 98 single family lots, streets, and parks and open 
space. 
 
This office previously commented on the water supply plan for the proposed development in 
our letter dated November 8, 2018 (copy enclosed). Additional information to address the 
concerns that we previously raised was not provided therefore the comments from our 
previous letter dated November 8, 2018 still apply.  
 
If you, or the applicant, have any questions, please contact Joanna Williams at 303-866-3581 
ext. 8265. 

        
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
            Keith Vander Horst 
            Chief of Water Supply, Basins 

 
Cc: Division 2 

Project no. 24922 
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